
 
 

          NEWS RELEASE 
 

On 10-14-2011, Eureka Police Department’s Criminal Investigations Section requested 

the public’s assistance in identifying three potential witnesses in the investigation of the 

murder of Reginald Clark. Since that request was released, Investigators have identified 

and interviewed two of the three persons. Investigators are still attempting to locate and 

interview the third potential witness.  The photograph of that subject is attached.    

 

Investigators are requesting, anyone with information in regards to the identity of the 

pictured male in the surveillance photograph, please contact Detective Liles at 441-4032 

 

 

 
Detective Sergeant Patrick O’Neill 
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